
Ferry County Public Hospital District
Improving Health – Saving Lives

Welcome back Jane Jacobson, ARNP
In a flashback to the “Welcome Back 

Kotter” TV series, FCPHD Board of Trust-
ees invites the community to join us in wel-
coming back ARNP Jane Jacobson as the 
newest member to our 
growing team of medical 
providers in January. For 
those of you that cannot 
get the lyrics of the title 
song out of your head 
now, no apologies!

We are very excited for 
Jane’s return to us, espe-
cially based on her success 
with FCPHD during her 
three years, October 2013 
to October 2016, with 
us.  During her previous 
service with us, Jane made 
great progress in estab-
lishing a client base in the 
Curlew community while also fulfilling the 
district’s medical service contract with the 
Curlew Job Corp. Her return, after a brief 
stint on the western side of our state, will 
increase our clinic to a solid four full-time 
Primary Care Providers (PCPs).

Jane’s academic studies in the health field 
include earning a Bachelor of Science from 

the University of St. Francis in Joliet IL, the 
Illinois Masonic Medical Center School of 
Nursing in Chicago IL.  In August of 2013 
she earned her Master of Science in Nursing 

(MSN) in Family Nurse 
Practitioner (FNP) from 
Gonzaga University in 
Spokane WA. After com-
pleting her Gonzaga Uni-
versity degree, licensing 
and practice certification 
requirements, she began 
her ARNP practice with 
FCPHD.

In the current health-
care difficult recruiting 
and retention environ-
ment for PCPs in rural 
frontier areas like ours, 
we again request that 
you join us in extending 

a warm “Welcome Back Jane” as a terrific 
addition to our provider staff as we con-
tinue moving forward on our mission “To 
strengthen the health and well-being of our 
community through partnership and trust.”

Dave Iverson, Sarah Krausse, DiAnne 
Lundgren, Ron Bacon, Nancy Giddings


